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December 16, 2020 
 

To EOC Students and Families: 

Yuma County Pandemic Information: 
This morning two students that were attending in person classes reported they received a positive test result for COVID-19 and one staff 
person reported that a family member within the household had a positive test result of COVID-19.  Understand that HIPPA regulations 
prevent the school from releasing student identifying information.  Student movement within the school was limited.   
 
The school is recommending all students and families call the YRMC hotline at 928-336-2273 to seek testing advisement. 
 
At this point in time the school is remaining open to in-person services.  Students will take their finals in the English room and 
Math room.  These areas did not meet contact requirements.   
 
Yuma County Department of Health Services has been contacted in regards to this event.  The affected areas of the school have been 
isolated and a deep cleaning of the areas will occur during the evening of December 16, 2020.  The affected areas will remain closed to 
students until December 21, 2020.   
 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this causes to families, 

 
Brian Grossenburg 
Principal  
EOC Charter High School 
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